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This Week
PSHE & SRE Policy Update: In line with statutory changes, we are revising our PSHE, 

Relationships and Sex Education policy. We would like to consult with parents on this. 

Consultation is open between Monday 23rd November and Friday 18th December. You 

can see the full details on our website's Curriculum Areas page by .clicking here

Horsham Shines: Please see the attached posters for Horsham Churches Together’s 

“Horsham Shines” activity.

Christmas Jumper Day: We are having our annual Christmas Jumper Day next Friday 

11th December, so everyone is invited to wear their favourite festive top for the day! 

We are asking for donations of £1 each please to support Save the Children.

Yoimoji

of the Week: 

Sampson
Sampson is Enthusiastic. “I 

enjoy learning new things. If 

I’ve not tried something 

before, I get stuck in and give 

i t  a  go . ”  We  are  us i ng 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, 

to help with learning and 

c e l e b r a t i n g  O F S T E D ’ s 

Fundamental British Values.

(Yoimoji is a blend of the 

Japanese words “yoi” (good) 

a n d  “ e m o j i ”  ( s l a n g  f o r 

character.) You can see our 

Yo imoj i  posters  on  our 

website’s news pages.

The next Yoimoji is Haystack 

the Independent Bear. If your 

child has been independent at 

home, please tell  us via 

eSchools so that we can 

celebrate it in school.

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be available to 

download from your child’s Class eSchools homepage for the next week.

No letters home this week.

clicking here

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Lily, Oaks - Fantastic interaction and participation in Sensology.

Oliver, Pines - Making a great clay alien model.

Jamie H, Pines - Working out co-ordinates to make shapes in Maths.

Julia, Cedar - Engaging with lessons enthusiastically all week.

http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/pshe__rse/456787
http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/pshe__rse/456787


Snow Surprise!
On Monday everyone was surprised and delighted that it was snowing at QEII! We had the snow machine 

creating a flurry over the entrance at the start of the day and then each class was able to enjoy the snow on 

the playground at break or lunch time. We also had snowflake lighting effects in the corridors all around the 

whole school.
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